Good morning

Robert Auger and Shelly Brown

These are our concerns with cell tower location.
Regards

Dan Oriet

We are writing to let you know that, as life-long residents of Essex, we are incredibly upset with your
proposed location for the TELUS Cellular Tower. Our first concern is the health impact: this tower emits
high levels of radio-frequency EMFs that it uses to enable communication between devices. These EMFs
are the same waves that get transmitted when you use a cellular phone, but at a much higher level.
According to the American Cancer Society, "some concerns have been raised that these signals might
increase the risk of cancer, and research in this area continues". Considering the proximity of this tower to
our home, we would be living and sleeping next to these high levels of radio-frequency radiation. We do
not feel it is fair to potentially put our health, and the health of this entire neighborhood at risk from this
tower.

Our second concern is the devaluation of our, and the rest of the neighborhood's properties. Erecting a
40m high, commercial, cellular tower, in what is essentially our backyards, complete with security
cameras, tall gates, and new roadway access, damages the value of our homes. This awful, enormous,
metal and concrete construction, takes away from the countryside ambience that our homes in this
neighborhood have to offer. To top it off, the added commercial traffic route to and from the tower will also
increase the noise burden on our community.

There are many other suitable locations where the tower could be located instead, and | have enclosed
some examples of where it could be situated, considering the desired 2 km radius of the tower within the
township. Even the southernmost corner of this farm would be more suitable for it, if it needs to be located
at this farm at all.

Please reconsider the impact of this proposal,
Sincerely,

Concerned Residents of Essex:

Daniel Oriet






